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Enforcement of Healthcare Worker Booster
Requirement Will No Longer Go Into Effect on
February 21

In order to avoid potential staffing issues and give healthcare workers more time
to get boosted, the Department of Health announced that it will no longer enforce
the COVID-19 booster requirement that was scheduled to go into effect on
Monday, February 21. The State will reassess in three months whether additional
steps need to be taken to increase booster rates among the healthcare workforce.

The original vaccination requirement for healthcare workers remains in effect.
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